
June 4, 2021

50 Street Widening and Railway Grade Separation
Early Works Storm and Sanitary Sewer Construction

As a part of the 50 Street Widening and Railway Grade Separation, the City of Edmonton will be reconstructing
the storm and sanitary sewer on the service road east of 50 Street between 84 Avenue and 90 Avenue. Work
is anticipated to begin July 1, 2021 and is scheduled to be complete by the end of the 2021 construction
season, tentatively mid-October.

Scope of Work
Road closure to complete the storm and sanitary sewer reconstruction on the service road east of 50 Street
between 84 Avenue and 90 Avenue.

Access
Businesses will be provided access from 90 Avenue and 46 Street while work is underway.

Please retain this bulletin for contact information and diagram of the work located on the back
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